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Dear ARP Incoming Students: 
 
After careful consideration, UMHS has decided to continue its distance learning program for the 
Accelerated Review Program (ARP). Students will have their classes online for the Fall 2021 term.    
 
A student wishing to come to St. Kitts is welcome to do so; however, there will be no in-person 
courses. Students will have access to the library, study rooms, gym, cafeteria, and student lounge.  
 
If you choose to move to St. Kitts, you will need to adhere to St. Kitts’ quarantine guidelines. If you 
decide to come to St. Kitts for the Fall 2021 term, please notify Mrs. Nelida Alvarez, Post 
Acceptance Director. Mrs. Alvarez will guide you through the enrollment process, including 
information on visa documents, travel arrangements, housing options, and quarantine 
information. 
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marie B. McGillycuddy 
Vice President of Admissions  


